
 

 

I.C.I NURSERY SCHOOL          
BOEING ROAD,RIDGEVIEW 

TELEPHONE 0242 740903/+263 775 -554-203 

                                                

  10 February 2023 

 

Asian College of Teachers 

 

To Whom It May Concern 
 

This is to confirm that Miss Mariyah Patel is currently employed at I.C.I.Nursery 

School, as an assistant teacher and has been with us for the past 3 years. Miss Patel 

wishes to further her teaching career. She is reliable and hard working and we have 

found her qualities and performance to be exemplary. 

 

Your assistance to Miss Patel would be greatly appreciated 

 

For any further information please contact the above. 

 

Thanking you 

 

 

____________ 

 

Y.Mahomed 

 

(Chairman I.C.I.) 

 

 


